
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

CITIZENS’ INDEPENDENT SALARY COMMISSION (CISC) 

 
February 18, 2011 – 11:11 a.m. 

 

 

CISC MEMBERS PRESENT:   CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE PRESENT: 

John Carey Carmen L. Kavelman, Director, OIA 

Ellen Driber-Hassall     Vicky M. DeHerrera, OIA Assistant 

Joseph Conte  

Kenneth J. Petrulis  

Dick Heath 

 

 

On February 18, 2011, @ 11:11 a.m., Chairperson John Carey advised the CISC Commission 

Members that the Open Meeting Forum had been re-scheduled to Thursday, March 3, 2011 @ 5:00 

p.m. at the Loma Linda Community Center, 1700 Yale Blvd S.E., (Yale & Gibson).   

 

The CISC Commission Members voted to post the following flyer: 

 
Public and Media Forum 

To Discuss Salaries for the Albuquerque Mayor and City Councilors 

 

The Citizens' Independent Salary Commission was approved by City of Albuquerque voters as an amendment to the City 

Charter (Article XVIII).  The Commission was created with the authority to set the salaries of the Mayor and City Councilors.  

The Commission has the authority to evaluate the annual salaries and determine whether they should be increased or decreased. 

 

The Commission intends to issue a report in March 2011 with any recommended compensation adjustments to be implemented 

with the next elected Albuquerque City Council. 

 

The Commission will hold a forum to hear comments from the public and media. 

 

March 3, 2011, from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 

Loma Linda Community Center 

1700 Yale Blvd. SE 87106 

Yale Blvd. & Gibson Blvd. 

Phone: (505) 764-1525 

 

Contact: 

John Carey 

505-980-0723 

jaccarey@comcast.net 

 

 

 



  

Next Scheduled CISC Commission Meeting: 

– Monday – March 14, 2011 – 8:00 .a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

READ AND APPROVED: 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

John Carey, Chairperson 

Citizens’ Independent Salary Commission 
 

 

 

 

 


